
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Lewis Ramirez for a Marketing Position at Grocery Outlet 

Baldwin Park. 

 

Lewis has been a faithful employee at the Baldwin Park Grocery Outlet for five years. He is also 

a recent graduate of California Polytechnic State University, Pomona where he received his 

Bachelor’s Degree in Marketing. 

 

When I became the Independent Operator last year, I was impressed with Lewis’ loyalty to 

Grocery Outlet. Lewis has many different responsibilities because he is a trusted and dependable 

employee. His communication and leadership skills have helped him work in various 

departments of the store. His marketing skills have been highlighted by him posting on our social 

media pages and promoting our store. He has proven himself to the team at the store and I look 

forward to supporting him in his life journey. 

 

I volunteer to write this recommendation for Lewis because I am very grateful for all his 

contributions to my store and am very confident that he has the intelligence, work ethic, and 

leadership skills to add value wherever he works. I believe he would be an excellent candidate 

for any position in his career path. 

 

If you need any further information, you can contact me by email at 

baldwinpark@groceryoutlet.com or by phone at (626) 586-7264. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Samuel Diaz 

Independent Operator 
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